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Comments: I do not agree with this policy at all! Fixed anchors and bolts are a key part of climbing safety

systems that have worked in the past and should continue into the future! There is absolutely no reason to

change these guidelines now, and will open up significant hazards moving forward. The national park service or

federal government does not have the ability or resources to police these issues and will just be setting everyone

up for conflict and frustration.

What the national park service should do is work with national and local climbing organizations to come up with

policies that actually make sense.

 

Climbing has a rich history in this country, this would without a doubt put many of the climbing community at risk

as bolts or fixed anchors are removed.

 

Please reconsider this terrible policy.

 

 


